
 

       

    
  

  
03 September 2024 

 

 

Our Ref: JCP.COM/startoftermSept24reminder 

 

Dear Families  

Return to School Arrangements 

We would like to welcome you all back to school for the new academic year and remind you of the 

dates and details of our new four period day.  Also, detailed in this letter is a tutor list which will 

enable your child to look up their form tutor and tutor room in preparation for their first day back.  

Year 7 should arrive and wait for their tutors at the flags, as they did on transition days. 

Wednesday 04 September 2024 – school is only open to year 7 and year 11 (normal school hours) 

Thursday 05 September 2024 – school is open to all year groups (normal school hours) 

On your child’s first day in school, there will be dedicated time with their tutors and assemblies to 

ensure they are equipped and ready for the year ahead.  

Also, to make you aware, the school’s individual photographs will be taken on Thursday 12 

September 2024 by AJS Photographic. More information regarding this will follow shortly.  

A reminder that lots of useful information is available via our website, which will be updated 

periodically during the year. 

We are moving to a four-period day, with each lesson now lasting 75 minutes. This does not affect 

when the school day starts and finishes. It means your child’s typical school day will be as follows:  

• 8:30-8:50 Arrive to school 

• 8:50-9:10 Registration in tutor group or assembly  

• 9:10-10:30 Period 1 

• 10:30-11:40 Period 2  

• 11:40-12:00 Morning break 

• 12:00-13:15 Period 3 

• 13:15-13:55 Lunch break 

• 13:55-15:10 Period 4 

 



 

       

    
  

Ties – New Colours 

• Year 7 Purple 

• Year 8 Blue 

• Year 9 Red 

• Years 10 & 11 keep original striped tie 

Year 7 Students will be given a new purple tie on Wednesday by their form tutor, this item will then 

be added to ParentPay to enable you to make a payment of £5.00. 

Year 8 & 9 Students can collect their new ties from reception once you have made your payment on 

ParentPay. 

We hope your child is “uniform ready” for the term ahead and is proud to wear it as part of 

Stowmarket High School.  Should you have any issues obtaining a certain item of uniform please get 

in touch with your child’s tutor to make them aware. 

If you need a reminder of your ParentPay login details, please email: finance@stowhigh.com 

If you have any questions regarding this information, please contact us at 

communications@stowhigh.com  

Kind regards 

L Hernandez 

Ms L Hernandez 
Headteacher 
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